The Village Meeting of the Village of Brownville was held on Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Board Room at the Brown Mansion, Brownville, NY.

Present:		Mayor Connor				Leo Thompson - Trustee
			Mike Walrath - Trustee		Steve Mott - Trustee			
			Bob Goutremout - Trustee

Also Present:		Superintendent Pickett		Amber Klusacek - Deputy Clerk 
			Marty & Tim Ryan			Jeff Cox
                                    Shawn Herron
		
						
		
Mayor Connor called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 

Trustee Goutremout made a motion, seconded by Trustee Walrath to accept the minutes from the previous meeting as submitted, all were in favor. Carried.

Marty & Tim Ryan addressed the board about the water shut off valves that were damaged when their driveway was paved. They do not believe these valves were damaged by the paving company. Mayor Connor disagrees and feels that if the Paving Co. would have called in a UFPO to dig safely (which is required before any homeowner does any work on their property) the lines would have been marked and this problem would have been avoided. Mayor Connor and the Board agrees that the homeowner is responsible to make these repairs.

Trustee Mott reminded the Board that the refuse contract is up this year. He would like to put this out to bid for just Brownville. By doing this we can see if the Tri Village agreement really saves us any money.

Clerk West presented the Ambulance Contract in the amount of $5,400.00 for Mayor Connor to sign. Trustee Walrath made a motion, seconded by Trustee Mott to allow Mayor Connor to sign this contract. All were in favor, Carried. Clerk West gave the AUD to Trustee Walrath to review.

Mayor Connor suggested putting gutters up on the front of the mansion. This will help with the ice build on the stairs in the winter and also with the water that seeps into the basement.  Trustee Walrath made a motion seconded by Trustee Goutremout for Superintendent Pickett to get quotes to have this done. All were in favor, carried. Mayor Connor would like Clerk West to send a Thank You note to the Episcopal Church for the items that they have donated to the village.

Mayor Connor and the Board reviewed the bank statements, canceled checks and bills. Trustee Walrath made a motion, seconded by Trustee Thompson to pay the audited bills abstract 10A-$4,198.29 and 10B-$105,595.69 and adjourn at 7:50 p.m. All were in favor, carried.



Respectfully submitted,



Annette West, RMC
Village Clerk-Treasurer
	
